
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/8/2010 10:01:22 AM

'Cadenasso, Eugene' (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov)
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1 )j Redacted 
Redact |(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN^edact |)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: San Bruno bill relief AL question

Hi Eugene,

To answer your questions below:

Question 1: Were there any non-residential customer classes that were impacted directly by the 
explosion?

Response: Yes, there is one non-residential customer in the affected area, a commercial 
customer address for the City of San Bruno.

Question 2: If so, why were they excluded from the bill relief?

Response: The non-residential customer will not be excluded from the bill relief. PG&E 
inadvertantly did not include the commercial customer in its requested tariff revisions and can revise 
and supersede the tariff sheet with a substitute sheet to reflect this non-residential customer.

Redac
ted

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Regulatory Relations
Redacted

From: Cadenasso, Eugene [mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday Drtnhpr 07 7010 2:25 PM 
To: Yura, Jane;Redacted

SB GT&S 0464165

mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: San Bruno bill relief AL question

Jane anc Redacted

Another question eame-up about AL 3155-G/3739-E. The tariff pages appended to the AL show that 
the bill relief would apply only to residential customers.

Question 1: Were there any non-residential customer classes that were impacted directly by the 
explosion?

Question 2: If so, why were they excluded from the bill relief?

Thank you,

Eugene Cadenasso

CPUC - Energy Division

(415) 703-1214

SB GT&S 0464166


